
SUNLAND WATER DISTRICT     
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Manager’s  Report  by Mike Langley 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  

Financial Report by Celeste Lilley  

 

Water Reclamation Facility        

•  The new Facility Plan is on its way to the Department of Ecology for their review and approval. 

 

• The Crop Management and Irrigation Plans are very nearly complete. 

 

• I’m working with the Department of Ecology and Oasis Well Drilling to schedule the construction 

of the three new monitoring wells.  

 

 

• The replacement control panel for the main lift station has finally arrived.  Straits Electric will be 

here on Tuesday, April 10th, for installation.  This will be an intense operation.  It’s like a brain 

transplant on our wastewater collection system.   

 

• The manufacturer of our new headworks equipment has notified us that the shipping date has 

been changed from June to May.  That’s great news.  It significantly reduces the stress level on 

the installation schedule. 

 

• SWD now has a new 3 HP back-up pump for the EQ Basin at the WRF. 

 

 

Meter Setters               

• The meter setter program for this year has begun with work on Sunset Place and Hogan’s Vista.   

 

Consumption Meters    



• This month’s readings pending.  

   

Outreach/Funding/Partnerships        

• 2014 PWTF application in process for May 11, 2012 deadline.  

• 2014 PWTF separate application could be made for water meters. 

 Regarding Other Issues     

• Annual inspection, adjustments, and service have been completed on all of our water pressure 

equipment. 

 

• Oops! Sludge Truck had to go back in for brake work.  It starts, runs, and even stops now!    

 

• Mike Langley may be attending a AWWA management workshop in Yakima April 16 & 17. 

 

     

 

 

 

    

   

   

  

 

       

 

  

 

 


